
Safeguarding 
 

The Bishops’ Conference Statement on the final IICSA Report into the 
Catholic Church, together with the bishops’ acceptance of the 

independent Elliot Report’s recommendations which lay out the 
changes to safeguarding structures and procedures within the 

Church, which are necessary to ensure best practice, were published 
on Friday. 

 
See the Diocesan Website 

https://www.birminghamdiocese.org.uk/statement-on-safeguarding-
from-the-bishops-conference 

 
 


